
Dear Treatment Services Provider Applicant: 

 

The Council on Compulsive Gambling of New Jersey, Inc. (CCGNJ) is inviting you to apply for 

participation in its Network of Gambling Treatment Providers.  The State of New Jersey, Division 

of Mental Health and Addiction Services (DMHAS) has contracted with CCGNJ to expand the 

Gambling Provider Network to address the needs of eligible New Jersey residents diagnosed with 

a Gambling Disorder (DSM-5: 312.31) who are eighteen (18) years old and older.  Adult family 

members and/or loved ones of problem/disordered gamblers may also be served under this 

initiative.  Please note that all providers who are recruited must possess: (1) an active professional 

license, (2) a certification to treat problem and disordered gamblers (International Certified 

Gambling Counselor, ICGC-1 or II); or (3) agree to earn an ICGC within one (1) year of CCGNJ’s 

approval to participate in its Network. 

Interested and eligible clinicians and agency applicants are required to complete, sign, and return 

the Network Clinician Application form, and the accompanying documents (see listed Checklist of 

Provider Documents) within thirty (30) days of receipt of this letter.  To be considered for Network 

participation, all documents must be submitted to: 

Leonard Brazer, PT Treatment Coordinator/NJ GEARS Monitor 

Council on Compulsive Gambling of NJ, Inc. 

3635 Quakerbridge Road, Ste 7 

Hamilton, NJ  08619 

Subsequent to reviewing your application and accompanying documents, CCGNJ will determine 

your initial eligibility for Network participation.  The Council on Compulsive Gambling of New 

Jersey reserves the right to conduct an initial site visit of the facility where services are proposed 

at its discretion to further assess Network eligibility. 

Upon receipt of your application and all required accompanying documents, CCGNJ will send you 

the Professional Service Agreement (PSA).  The PSA states the terms of the Network Agreement 

and should be reviewed thoroughly by the Services Provider before executing it and returning it 

to CCGNJ. (A copy is included in this list for your review). 

Eligible applicants will be accepted into the Network on a rolling monthly basis.  An electronic 

copy of your original application and all supporting documents may be sent by email to 

Leonard@800gambler.org. We recommend that you retain a copy of the paperwork for your 

records. 

Should you have any questions about the materials or eligibility for the Network of Gambling 

Treatment Providers, please call Leonard Brazer at 973-216-7453. 

  

mailto:Leonard@800gambler.org


Thank you for your cooperation and anticipated participation in CCGNJ’s Network of Gambling 

Treatment Provider Network pending the review and processing of your submitted materials. 

 

Sincerely, 

Felicia A. Grondin, MPA 

Executive Director 


